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Program Summary 

Humanities is a group of academics which focuses on the study of the human condition.  Courses are 
designed to increase appreciation for humanity through a look at classic and modern civilizations.  The 
program includes a five-course array.   
 

 
Faculty 

The program has no faculty specifically assigned to exclusively teach Humanities courses.  
 
This proposal is to discontinue the Humanities program. No faculty would be 
retrenched. 
 

 
Statistical Profile / Synopsis 

The attached documents include: Instructional Cost Study data, five-year enrollments, number of majors 
by department, degrees awarded, College Now data, Liberal Arts Curriculum (LAC) numbers, faculty 
salaries without summer session, and re-assigned time.   The instructional cost study includes courses in 
addition to those listed as HUMT courses such as First Year Seminar, Global Studies and other IDST 
courses. 
 
Per the Instructional Cost Study, the cost of lower-division instruction in the Program has risen from 
$2,169 per FYE in FY 06 (the MnSCU System average was $2,029) to $2,444 in FY 09 (the MnSCU 
System average was $1,832).  Over the same period, the total loss within the allocation model for the 
Program in lower-division courses rose from 0 to $37,177. 
 
Upper-division courses in Humanities went from a cost of $4,470 per FYE in FY 06 (the MnSCU System 
average was $2,569) to $1,693 in FY 10 (the MnSCU System average was $1,630).  Over the same 
period, the total loss within the allocation model for the Program in upper-division courses changed from 
a loss of $3,234 to 0. 
 
The student FYE in Humanities for FY10 is 62.9. Total headcount in Humanities courses has steadily 
declined from 349 in FY05 to 200 in FY11. There are no majors or degrees awarded in Humanities. 
Courses in College Now = 0. Courses  
in LAC at this time = 1. 
 

 
Rationale  

The five-year enrollment/fiscal data provided in the accompanying documents, staffing needs, current 
budget realities and the need to reallocate resources for maximum service to students and their 
continued success, have led to the proposal to discontinue the Humanities program.  This would allow 
the faculty who teach Humanities courses to teach more of the major courses in their fields or to teach 
other courses in the Liberal Education Program, reducing adjunct and/or overload. 
 
 














	Humanities
	Humanities

